

1107 9th Street, Ste. 601 Sacramento, CA 95814

Ph; 916.551,1883 Fx: 916.448.4560

www.pesticidewatch.org Info@pesticidewatch.org



Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61 Street Oakland, CA 94609

Friday, March 14, 2008

## Pesticide Watch Education Fund Board

Bernadette Del Chiaro (President) Environment California

Cindy Kang (Treasurer) Green Corps

Jonathan Kaplan Natural Resources Defense Council

Emily Platt Gifford Pinchot Task Force

Alyssa Schuren Toxics Action Center

Wendy Wendlandt (Clerk) U.S. PIRG

Matt Wilson Harvard Kennedy School Dear Dorothy,

This letter serves as receipt of check #138 from the Graham Family Foundation. Thank you for your generous contribution of \$20,000.00 to support Pesticide Watch Education Fund and our Campaign to Stop Aerial Pesticide Spraying for the Light Brown Apple Moth.

Since 1991, Pesticide Watch Education Fund has helped hundreds of individuals and neighborhood groups work to protect their homes and families. Each week we receive calls from residents concerned about toxic pesticides that are threatening the air they breathe, the food they eat and the water they drink.

Your contribution allows us to continue to provide our valuable service to these activists and serve as the statewide force for stopping the use of toxic pesticides. I am extremely proud to be continuing the fight for a healthy environment for all, with the help of generous supporters like you.

Per your request, we will submit an evaluation of our work on June 1<sup>st</sup>, 2008 and September 1<sup>st</sup>, 2008, and will provide you with additional materials during the grant period describing our work.

If you ever have questions about the work, or have any other ideas, feel free to reach me at 916-551-1883 or paul@pesticidewatch.org.

Sincerely,

Paul Schramski State Director

P.S. Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax-deductible gift (tax ID #95-4322048). No goods or services were provided in consideration of this donation.